

68 years of reaching kids with the Gospel of Christ, equipping leaders, making disciples, serving the Lord, and reaching others for Christ!

We need help!

We need more volunteers in the following Clubs:

- Staff Nursery (Newborn-2yrs old)
 - Cubbies (3-5yrs old)
 - Sparks (K-2nd grade)

AWANA runs from August 28th to May 27th 6:30-8:30pm on Wednesday nights.

We will be having a Volunteer Training Meeting on Sunday August 18th at 4pm.

Our first night of Club starts August 28th!

If you have any questions or you would like to volunteer please see Aubrie Hendee.